
ociety noticeboard

We need to know 
where you are

The Law Society requests that all 
practitioners inform them of changes 
of work place.

The Society is often required to 
pass on information to practitioners 
and needs to keep an up-to-date data­
base of this information.

We would also ask that where a 
practitioner has moved to another firm 
or department that previous employ­
ers take on reasonable responsibility 
for forwarding their mail where a new 
address is known.

Thank you

OQl For Sale

Book's For Sale
English & Empire Digest 

complete

Australian Digest (2nd ed) 
complete

Australian Digest (3rd edition ) 
complete to date

Butterworth rs Corporations Law 
Service

complete to date

ACLR
1-15

ACSR
1-18

Contact: Lex Silvester 
Tel: 8981 8322

Members Services Family Law Group

1996/97
Membership Renewal

All members of the Society are re­
minded that their current membership is 
due to expire on the 30 June 1996. The 
Law Society is in the process of sending 
out Membership forms for 1996/97 to 
members of the profession.

The Society is very keen to improve 
the range ofdiscounts available to mem­
bers of the Society. Member Services 
Officer, Janet Neville, would be pleased 
to hear suggestions from Members as to 
what they would like to see included in 
their Membership Discount package.

For further information on our dis­
count package please contact the Soci­
ety on 8981 5104.

#tt CLE Seminar

"Psychiatric Shock in Tort"
by Nicholas MuIIany

Date:
Thursday 18 July 1996

Time:
5.00pm

Venue:
Jury Muster Room 

Supreme Court of the NT

Mr MuIIany was formerly with Parker 
and Parker in Perth, and now practises as 
a barrister there. He is co-author of the 
book "Tort Liability for Psychiatric Dam­
age" and the author of "Torts in the Nine­
ties" (soon to be published by the Law 
book Company), and has written a number 
ofarticles on aspects of damages for "nerv­
ous Shock".

The cost is $10 per head.
To register phone the Society on 

89815104.

Family Law Group 
Meeting

The Family Law Group will meet on 
Tuesday 27 August 1996 at 1pm in the 
Council Room of the Law Society.

The Society's offices are on the 1st 
floor Chin Building, 18 Knuckey Street, 
Darwin. Call 8981 5104 for further 
information about the Family Law 
Group.

Prevent Domestic 
Violence Report Out 

Now!
Working together to prevent Do­

mestic Violence in the Northern Terri­
tory by Sally Gearing and Judith Harrison 
is now available from the Law Society 
of the Northern Territory at $3 5.00 each.

Please make cheques payable to the 
Law Society Public Purposes Trust.

Law Societyf Members

Bottle of wine up for 
grabs

Contributions to Balance may be 
made in the form of an article, feature or 
Letter to the Editor.

Every contribution will be pub­
lished and in addition, the best article, 
feature or Letter to the Editor of each 
month will receive a free bottle of wine 
courtesy of:

June 1996
17


